
12101 Renaissance Ct. Apt 104C 

Orlando, Fl 32826 

 

October 22, 2022 

 

Soar Technology 

4715 Data Ct 

Orlando, Fl 32817 

 

To Whom It May Concern   

I am applying for the Software Engineering Internship at Soar Technology this coming Summer 2023, 
that was posted on Indeed.com. With my knowledge of programming and data structures I think that I 
would be a great fit as a 2023 intern.   

I am currently a Computer Science major at the University of Central Florida. I think that I would work 
well with the employees of Soar Technology in exploring different A.I. possibilities. I have already 
acquired education in the way of how computer software as well as hardware work together in order to 
make A.I. machines possible. I am also currently enrolled in a Concepts of Computer Science course here 
at UCF and in this class my skills of programming and algorithms have improved greatly by finishing 
assignments to completion during this course. Some examples of my assignments would involve 
sophisticated concepts like the Fibonacci code and basic data structures. I currently am in good 
academic standing, and I think that with this combination of academics and work ethic, I’d make a great 
fit.                                                                                                                                                                                           

Additionally, I have gained great communication and teamwork skills through my time in the Marine 
Corps. I know how valuable a person is when they are able to work effectively in teams or solo. I have 
served from 2016-2020. During those times I have been in multiple situations where if effective 
teamwork was not used, we would not have succeeded in our mission. An example of teamwork would 
be when I was tasked with supplying out MRE’s after Hurricane Florence. Our mission was to make sure 
that all who came through looking for food were well supplied. Our teamwork comes in the way of us 
effectively making sure that each person was accounted for as well as taking counts of inventory. 
Making my way through the ranks I also have experience leading a team and not just following. I have 
led many Marines through difficult tasks and physical activities countless times. Working with teams 
effectively will not be an issue for me.                                                                                                                                                                          

Thank you for taking the time to review my application and letter. I am excited for your response and 
hope for the best. My phone number is (555) 555 – 5555 or my email 0815msg1@gmail.com if you have 
any questions or concerns! I am available 24/7. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gian Marco Villani 
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